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PHILADELPHIA,  September 26, 2023 — Dexter Hamilton, a member of the firm’s Commercial

Litigation Department, has been appointed to the Philadelphia Police Foundation board of directors.

The Philadelphia Police Foundation provides important support and resources to the Philadelphia

Police Department to assist the department in ensuring the safety and security of the city’s residents,

visitors, and businesses. As a member of the board of directors, Dexter will play a crucial role in

guiding the foundation's initiatives and help provide solutions for better policing in Philadelphia.

Dexter handles complex litigation matters for major corporations, governmental organizations, and

nonprofit entities. He is an experienced trial attorney and practices in the areas of commercial

litigation, construction litigation, product liability, and toxic tort litigation. In the past several years, he

has tried cases to verdict, including commercial matters and catastrophic injury cases. He has been

lead counsel in complex matters in state and federal courts across the country.

About Cozen O’Connor

Established in 1970, Cozen O’Connor has over 925 attorneys who help clients manage risk and make

better business decisions. The firm counsels clients on their most sophisticated legal matters in all

areas of the law, including litigation, corporate, and regulatory law. Representing a broad array of

leading global corporations and middle-market companies, Cozen O’Connor serves its clients’ needs

through 33 offices across two continents.
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